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October News





	We have had a wonderful beginning to our school year.  This group of students is very enthusiastic, and I am enjoying being their teacher!  (  


	In October, we will be busy!  Fourth graders will be switching back to science since our Government unit is now over.  We have some fun erosion and weathering experiments coming up.  Get ready to DO SCIENCE!!!!!!!!!


	In math, we will be focusing on multiplication and will eventually be multiplying 2 digit by 2 digit numbers.  It would be very helpful if students practiced their multiplication facts at home every night for at least 5-10 minutes.  The work is so much easier when students know their facts!





                      October Calendar





Oct. 11: Monarchs to Mexico Program





Oct. 13:  Book Orders Due





Oct. 23:  Teacher inservice/no school





Oct. 27:  Adopt a Bird Program (science)





Oct. 27:  Last Day of Quarter 1





Oct. 31:  Red Cross Program


 








	   





Important Things to Know





1.  Don’t forget that Weekly Geography Homework goes home every Monday. It will be due each Friday!  The purpose of this work is to help students become proficient at using maps, to help them learn facts about Ohio, and to help them become used to being responsible about turning in homework.  They may need help at first, but the ultimate goal is for them to be doing this work on their own.





2. Scholastic Book Orders are due Oct. 13.  If interested, go to scholastic.com/readingclub. You will need this activation code:  GWLHN








Please do not hesitate to give me a call or shoot me an e-mail if you ever have any questions about what we are learning. I also try to keep my website updated with important info.   Thanks for sharing your children with me!





Mrs. Flora


(937) 548-3185 (school) sflora@gcswave.com


























